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AH Committee

From: Diana Rodbourn <dianarodbourn@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 9:50 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects - Makila Farms Project - Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama  
Chair, Land Use Committee  
Maui County Council  
 
RE:  Support Makila Farms AH-1(3) Sub(3)  
 
Aloha! I am sending this message in support of the Makila Farms Project in Launiupoko. I have followed the 
project for the past few years, when it started as Makila Kai. This revised plan has addressed all of the public 
and county's concerns with the original project.  
 
If you live anywhere on Maui, especially the West Side, you are aware of how desperately we need affordable 
housing. Whether it's 5 homes or 500, they will make a difference. Every single one is needed. In this case, 19 
fortunate families would have the opportunity to OWN a home & land that they can AFFORD. 
 
Please help with our housing crisis and consider approving this project and others like it.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Diana Rodbourn 
DianaRodbourn@gmail.com 


